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This week the children have been:  

 Investigating the Theories of Galileo and Aristotle in science 

 Dividing 4-digit numbers and using remainders 

 Using conjunctions in French 

 Producing a double page spread report on Rendlesham Forest (see photos of Riley’s and Connie’s work below) 

 Understanding what racism is in PSHE 
 

Next week the children will be: 

 Continuing to make their  presentation about Copernicus in ICT 

 Starting the topic of fractions in maths 

 Thinking about bullying in PSHE 

 Learning about the values of Jesus and questioning if we can live by them in the 21st Century 

 

Homework 

Spellings 
Spellings for the week have been set in class today and the children will have a chance to work on them in school and at home. They 
will be tested in school on Fridays. 
Homework 
This week the homework is practising the use of brackets, dashes and commas to punctuate sentences.  The children have an 

activity to complete on SPAG.com  It is due to be completed by Friday 31st January. 

Reading 

Remember, regular reading is so important.  The children have been given a Book Bingo sheet which challenges them to read a 

range of texts in a variety of settings out of school.  When they sign a challenge off, they should bring the sheet into school and they 

will be rewarded with house points! 

Bobby’s Book Club 

Target time for Year 5 is 20 mins every Wednesday. Don’t forget to sign the bookmark. 
 

 

Further information and Key Events 

Bounce Beyond  
On Tuesday 4th February, Bounce Beyond are coming in to do trampoline workshops with all year groups. Please make sure earrings 
are removed.  
World Book Day  
Thursday 5th March is World Book Day. This year we are asking children to dress up as book characters.  
PE 
This term PE lessons will be on Mondays and Fridays. 
Parent Voice 
Next Parent voice is on 3rd February at 2pm. 
Class 5 assembly 
This will be on 20th March. 
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